STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL
Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051
Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950
E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov
www.ct.gov/csc

May 16, 2019

Alex Murshteyn
Real Estate Consultant

Centerline Communications
750 West Center Street, Suite 301
West Bridgewater, MA 02379-1518

RE: TS-DISH-034-190405 — Gamma Purchasing 1.LLLC (Dish) request for an order to approve
tower sharing at an existing telecommunications facility located at 52 Stadley Rough Road,
Danbury, Connecticut.

Dear Mr. Murshteyn:

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your email dated May 14, 2019 requesting
withdrawal of the above-referenced pending tower share request. The Council hereby acknowledges
withdrawal of the pending tower share request.

The Council declares this tower share request to no longer be pending before this agency.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Council office.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Sincerely,

-

Melanie A. Bachman
Executive Director

MAB/IN/Im

c: The Honorable Mark D. Boughton, Mayor, City of Danbury
Sharon Calitro, Director of Planning & Zoning, City of Danbury
Christ The Shepherd Church PCA, property owner
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Mathews, Lisa A N1

From: Alex Murshteyn <amurshteyn@clinellc.com> MAY 14 2019

Sent: | Tuesday, May 14, 2019 1:47 PM WAl L ¢

To: Robidoux, Evan e ——— .

Cc: CSC-DL Siting Council; Michael Johnson; Brent Gannon Connecticut Siting Council

Subject: RE: Council Incomplete Letter for T5-DISH-034-190405-StadleyRoughRoad-Danbury ///
CT0100004B

All,

Please be advised that Dish has decided to withdraw its application for tower sharing at this location. Thus, no
additional information will be submitted to complete it at this time, unless a more formal notice of withdrawal is
required. Should you need anything further, please let us know.

Thanks,

Alex Murshteyn
508-821-0159

From: Robidoux, Evan <Evan.Robidoux@ct.gov>

Sent: Friday, May 3, 2019 3:04 PM

To: Alex Murshteyn <amurshteyn@clinellic.com>

Cc: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov>

Subject: Council Incomplete Letter for TS-DISH-034-190405-StadleyRoughRoad-Danbury

Please see the attached correspondence.

Evan Robidoux

Clerk Typist

Connecticut Siting Council
10 Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051



